
-1  MINUTES OF THE INTERIM PARISH COUNCIL MEETING HELD IN HARPFORD HALL ON TUESDAY 28TH FEBRUARY 2012 AT 7.30PM   

Present: -     
Cllrs
Cole - In the Chair




Cook







Saunders




Pearce




Jeffery




Atkins Clerk & RFO

Apologies:
Cllrs 
Simmonds, Phillips and Potter.

In attendance by invitation Mr R Swann.

Minutes of the meeting held on 17th January 2012 were approved and signed.

11/12/111
Declarations of interest - None.

11/12/112
Planning Applications Received.



12/0318/MFUL

Land West of Collyhead Farm, Venn Ottery


Proposal: - Erection of pig unit comprising 2 buildings, slurry store, 

attenuation pond and access track (Revised application pursuant to application 10/1954/MFUL).

The meeting welcomed members of the General Public present and the Chairman of the meeting introduced Mr R Swann in an advisory capacity due to his being involved in the previous application which had been refused by the Planning Authority.

Mr Swann had produced a paper highlighting the various areas of concern as expressed by those living near to the site and the previous objections raised by the Parish Council leading to the refusal.  The members of the public raised various points of concern which were the subject of the review by Mr Swann (the report is filed along with the applications papers).

After a very full debate it was agreed to not support this further application for all the reasons laid out in the report by Mr Swann.

It was agreed that the Clerk and Cllr Cole produce the Parish Council’s response and forward it to the Planning Authority, District Cllr. (emailed to members) - note the full response is filed, as above and attached to the main minutes of the meeting.



Proposed
Cllr Jeffery



Seconded
Cllr Cole


Unan.

Update report.

1.
VOG noted response from Land Registry detail not accepted by Every’s further letter sent point out yet again the true position.

2.
Surgery and Community facility.  It was noted that the doctors had been in contact with Clinton Devon Estates in the past in respect of a new surgery facility in the parish.  It was further noted that Mr Varley was receptive to the concept of a new surgery and community facility on land in the Estates ownership and was prepared to advise the Estates architect to produce a draft plan for further consideration in due course.

Chairman                                    Date    
1

